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Summary 
 
To bring to the Committee a statutory proposals relating to changes in standard numbers for 
St Paul’s CE Combined School which have been consulted upon and for which the statutory 
objection period has now finished. 
 
The Committee is asked to determine the Statutory Notice.   
 

 
Recommendation 
 
Approval be given to the Statutory Notice relating to change in standard number at  
St Paul’s CE Combined School 
 
Supporting Information 
 
The Statutory Notice relating to St Paul’s CE Combined School was published by the 
governing body on 14 December 2001.  The proposals relate to a change in standard 
number (and therefore the relevant admission arrangements) with effect from September 
2003.  The proposal is to change the standard number from 34 (4+) to 30. This will assist the 
school in the management of infant class sizes. The objection period  closed on 14 February 
2002. 
 
No statutory objections to the proposals had been received at the time of the close of the 
objection periods. 
 
Copies of the proposals were circulated to Members of the Committee in January. 
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 (MEMBERS ARE ASKED TO BRING THESE PAPERS WITH THEM TO THE MEETING 
IN ORDER THAT APPROPRIATE CONSIDERATION LEADING TO A DEICSION ON THE 
INDIVIDUAL NOTICES CAN TAKE PLACE). 
 
Resources Appraisal 
 
There are no immediate resource implications arising directly from this report. 
 
Your questions and views 
 
If you have any questions about the matters contained in this paper please get in touch with 
the Contact Officer whose telephone number is given at the head of the paper. 
 
If you have any views on this paper which you would like the Committee to consider please 
inform the Secretary to the School Organisation Committee.  This can be done by telephone  
(01296 383710 or 383610) or e-mail to rpopat@buckscc.gov.uk or cgray@buckscc.gov.uk 
 


